
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, November 12, 2024 

 
Fairfield County Auditor to Present at County Auditors Conference 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – Members of the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office will be attending the County 
Auditors’ Association of Ohio Winter Conference in Dublin, Ohio, on November 13-15.  The 
Conference will include educational and networking sessions about real estate assessment, financial 
reporting, weights and measures, technology, and leadership. Fairfield County Auditor, Dr. Carri L. 
Brown, will be presenting a session on leadership in government.  More than 100 delegates are expected 
to attend each session.  All County Auditors are members of the Association in Ohio. 
 
The Association was founded in 1867 for the express purpose of promoting and protecting the interests 
of taxpayers in the State of Ohio and improving the administration of county government. In addition to 
providing educational opportunities to County Auditors, the CAAO works closely with the Ohio General 
Assembly to offer legislative initiatives to assist County Auditors in carrying out their duties. 
 
For more information about the County Auditor’s Office, please visit https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/auditor/ 
or contact Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer, at rahel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov.  
 
For more information about the CAAO, please visit https://caao.org/.  
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